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Mr G Sterry, Headteacher

23 November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Christmas Jumper Day, Wednesday 6 December

I am writing to let you know that we are running our annual Christmas Jumper Day on Wednesday 6 
December. This is also the day we will be serving Christmas lunch.

Students who would like to be involved are invited to wear a festive jumper in place of their normal school 
jumper and blazer on that day. Students are expected to wear the rest of their uniform as normal, though 
accessories with a festive theme, such as headbands and bobble hats, are also acceptable.

Christmas jumpers may have a wintry pattern or display an image linked to Christmas. If they wish, students 
may decorate their jumpers to create their own Christmas designs. A prize will be awarded for the best jumper.

Students choosing to participate by wearing a Christmas jumper will be asked to make a minimum donation 
of £1. All the money we raise will go directly to the school’s chosen charity for 2022–24, which is Ronald 
McDonald Arrowe Park House.

The standard of uniform at Ridgeway is excellent, and students are still expected to dress in a way that is 
appropriate to a safe and purposeful working environment.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about Christmas Jumper Day.

Yours faithfully

 
 

Mr J Ducker 
Assistant Headteacher – Personal Development


